

Unit test 6A

1 Correct the mistakes.

- 1 Was she have a happy childhood?
- 2 We didn't saw the film.
- 3 They stoped playing music .
- 4 I could walked before I was 1 year old.
- 5 Ben didn't liked horror movies.
- 6 Madonna goed to Malawi to adopt her children.

1 point for each correct answer 5

2 Complete the sentences with Past Simple form of the verbs in brackets.

- 1 My mother _____ (not born) in England.
- 2 When _____ (are) your sister born?
- 3 My great-grandparents _____ (be) very poor.
- 4 I _____ (not go) to Australia last summer.
- 5 My brother _____ (lose) the train this morning.
- 6 Why _____ you _____ (buy) a new computer?
- 7 Who _____ he _____ (see) last night?
- 8 Where _____ Messi _____ (move) with his family?

7

3 Write questions.

- 1 _____
My favourite food as a child was pizza
- 2 _____
I met my best friend in High School
- 3 _____
Last night I made dinner for my friends.
- 4 _____
We went to Mendoza on holiday last winter.
- 5 _____
I last sent an email one week ago.
- 6 _____
He didn't answer my calls.

1 point for each correct question 5

4 Complete the text with the Past Simple form of the verbs below.

be live take compete want move join appear become start have

Lisa (1) _____ born on March 27, 1197. She _____ (2) with her mother, her stepfather and a chef.
When she was four, she _____ (3) dance classes and (4) _____ regularly in contests.
In 2010, Lisa (4) _____ to join South Korean label YG Entertainment in Thailand because she _____ (5) to become a K-pop star.
In 2011, Lisa (6) _____ to South Korea to begin her formal training and she officially (7) _____ the label on April 11.
In 2013 she (8) _____ in the music video for labelmate Taeyang's single "Ringa Linga" as a backup dancer and in 2016 she (9) _____ a member of the girl group called "Blackpink".
Two years later, she (10) _____ her own Youtube channel, which (11) _____ over 19 million subscribers in 2019.

2 points for each correct answer 20

Unit test 6A Continued

5 Read and answer the questions.

The Queen of Pop

Madonna was born on 16 August 1958 in Michigan, USA.

She is the third born in a family of five children with a religious background. Their mother died of breast cancer in December 1963; Madonna was five years old. After the death of her wife, their father remarried and had two more children. Madonna resented her father for this and started to rebel against him.

In 1979 Madonna fell in love with musician Dan Gilroy and formed a band together called "The Breakfast Club". However, in 1980, she left the band with drummer Stephen Bray and formed a new one called "Emmy and the Emmys". She recorded some songs with them until she decided to promote herself as a solo artist that same year.

Madonna married twice- once to actor Sean Penn, and once to director Guy Ritchie. She welcomed six children: Lourdes Leon -whom she had with her lover and personal trainer Carlos Leon, and Rocco Ritchie, whom she had with Guy Ritchie. In 2006, she and Richie adopted David from Malawi. And then she adopted Mercy, Stella and Estere as a single mother.

- 1 Where was Madonna born? _____
- 2 How many children were born before her? _____
- 3 Who did she form a band with? _____
- 4 Did she have a religious background? _____
- 5 Did she have a good relationship with her father? _____
- 6 How many husbands did he have? _____
- 7 How old was Madonna when her mother died? _____
- 8 How many children did she have? _____
- 9 How many of her children did she adopt? _____

2 points for each correct answer 16

6 Choose the correct word.

- 1 I had an exam _____ morning.
- 2 We went to a party _____ night.
- 3 _____ week I went to visit my family.
- 4 _____ afternoon we had tea.
- 5 The restaurant was closed _____ Saturday.
- 6 _____ Sunday morning was my mum's birthday.

1 point for each correct answer 5

7 Make notes about someone in your life who you think is successful.

- Name • early life
- what they did
- Born in
- Family

Write a paragraph about the person. Write 60–80 words.

... was born in ...

20 points divided between accuracy and content 20

8 Complete the sentences with the ordinal number form of the number in brackets

- 1 January is the _____ (1) month of the year.
- 2 Friday is the _____ (5) day of the week.
- 3 My sister was born in March, the _____ (3) month of the year.
- 4 Brentford is currently _____ (15) on the Premiere League table.
- 5 I had to do my driving test four times. I got my license on the _____ (4) try.
- 6 This is our _____ (2) club meeting.
- 7 I had a nice teacher when I was in _____ (6) grade.
- 8 My mother's birthday is on the _____ (28) of April.

5

9 Write the dates you hear.

- 1 _____
- 2 _____
- 3 _____
- 4 _____
- 5 _____
- 6 _____

1 point for each correct answer 6

Unit test 6A Continued

10 Listening

I went to a Beatles concert!**Listen and complete the sentences**

- 1 Terry thought the concert was _____ but also _____.
- 2 The audience were very _____ and _____.
- 3 When The Beatles appeared the crowd went _____.
- 4 Terry had one of the _____ seats.
- 5 Joe thinks that the ticket was very _____.
- 6 The concert was in _____.